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www.fdnyfoundation.org 

FDNY Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization established to fund fire safety in New York City and to help meet the Department's training, equipment, 
and education needs. 

 

  

9 Metrotech Center 

Brooklyn, New York 11201 

Tel. 718 999 0779 

Fax: 718-999-7124 

November 6, 2020 
  
Mr. Bill Richards 
CEO 
Tower Beverage USA, LLC 
1 World Trade Center, 85th FL 
New York, NY 10007 
 
Dear Mr. Richards, 
 
On behalf of the FDNY and FDNY Foundation, thank you and Tower Beverage USA, 
LLC for your generous donation of $5,000.00 received on November 5, 2020 for the 
FDNY COVID-19 Emergency Fund. 
 
As we all struggle to make sense of these uncertain times, New Yorkers can be 
certain that the men and women of the FDNY will continue to fulfill their sacred duty 
to respond without hesitation to keep us all safe. 
 
Our FDNY EMTs, Paramedics, and Firefighters have been on the front lines of this 
pandemic, facing new and ever more serious challenges every day. Here at the 
FDNY Foundation our top priority is guarding their health and safety so that they can 
continue their critical work in service to all New Yorkers. 
 
The Foundation is working closely with Department leadership to respond to 
whatever needs arise for increased training, equipment or support for members who 
are stricken with illness. 
 
The FDNY Foundation, established in 1981 is the official not-for-profit of the New 
York City Fire Department (FDNY). Our mission is to promote fire and life safety 
education and help the FDNY better protect New York. The FDNY Foundation funds 
programs that advance the FDNY’s goals, which include maintaining operational 
excellence, reaching out to the community with an array of fire and life safety 
programs, and ensuring that our firefighters and EMS personnel have the best 
available training and equipment. 
 
Thank you again for your donation and your ongoing support of the FDNY 
Foundation. We hope you and your family stay safe during these difficult times. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Jean O’Shea 
 
This donation is tax-deductible under the Internal Revenue Code. No benefits were 
provided to you by the FDNY Foundation, in turn for your contribution. 
 


